From: Tiffany Anderson tiffanyanderson@me.com
Subject:
. Date: May 2, 2014 at 7:32 PM

To: John twolman1 @sbcglobal.net twolman1@shcglobal.net

egin forwarded message:

From: "Lewis, Monica" <lewis.monica@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: Letter You Sent Addressed to San Joaquin County Mosquito & Vector Control District in Stockton, CA
Date: May 2, 2014 at 2:13:33 PMPDT

To: “iffanvanderson@me.com” iffanyanderson@me.com>

Ms. Anderson,

Your April 4, 2014 letter addressed to Manager Eddie Lucchesi in requesting records came to
US EPA by mistake, the records you are seeking can be found

at the Dept of Labor under the Occupational Safety and Health Administration or the San
Joaquin County Mosquito &

Victor Control District. OSHA can be contacted on 1-800-321-6742 or website
www.OSHA.gov.

Mailing Address: US Department of Labor

Occupational Safety and Health Administration
= 200 Constitution Avenue
. Washington, DC 20210

Since US EPA has no records, we ask that you reply back to this email requesting us to withdraw
your request.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

| had my own version of my letter started in my head. It isn’'t a mistake lame ass. | have contacted everyone in the hopes
that someone will get off their ass and do their job.

Ao acciolealo/ /!pgﬂ“ et i
o) need um,/,; r;!(/_:'r-c/‘} 22:/\4‘/ 57 Lopyrng (fOur Oﬁft-e Sr R

_7‘?—,_?,,‘-/19 /s Jf;‘ez‘f.f z/fc_')M.r" /’l_e._/P I Fleos e pnf (cence "’”Lj

1%('9‘-46"' 'E?'f"'-_,?;-?éf_./er /5 (OMF.‘:{/‘,] e (72 e [aw> .




